
  

February 2025 

St. Paul’s Letter 
Love is patient and kind; love does not 

envy or boast; it is not arrogant or rude. 

It does not insist on its own way; it is 

not irritable or resentful; it does not re-

joice at wrongdoing, but rejoices with 

the truth. Love bears all things, believes 

all things, hopes all things, endures all 

things. Love never ends.  
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Sunday:  9:00 a.m.-Worship & Holy Communion 

 

CHURCH COUNCIL 2023-2024 

Other Contacts 

     Church office:    717-872-7392 

Email:  office@stpaulmillersville.org 

Website:  www.stpaullutheranmillersville.org 

Rev. Mark Kopp, Pastor 

 

Dave Ellenberg, Pres. 

Sylvia Lashley  

David Sykes  

Tim Brooks  

Dee Perry  

Michele Carpenter* 

Bruce Hampton 

Sue Swartz 

Linda Hiney 

Polly Irwin,  Treasurer  

 

*Recording Secretary 

—- 

   

Mutual Ministry 

Fellowship  

?  

?  

Worship & Music 

Finance 

Property 

Children’s Ministry  

Finance 

Finance  

Committee Liaison 

(non-voting) 
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Preaching and Presiding Minister:  Rev. Mark Kopp 
            pastorkopp@stpaulmillersville.org 
Pastor David Fisher:  Pastor Emeritus 
Dave Ellenberg: Church Council President 
Lucy Esbenshade:  Choir Director 
Cathy Regitz:   Sexton 
Bill Napier:   Secretary, Organist 

Church Office Hours:  M-F 8:00 a.m. to 12:00p.m.  
 Email: office@stpaulmillersville.org 

Our Staff 

In a continuing effort of have our church database as accurate as possible, 

birthday data is being addressed. PLEASE, if your February birthday is 

missing from this list, let the office know as soon as possible. (or sooner)   

Thank  you. 

 

Scott Irwin 1
st

 

Elaina Van Aulen 2
nd

 

Jim Dierolf  8
th

 

Judy Kirchner 6
th

 

Lori Dierolf  14
th 

Marcia Bernheisel 14
th

 

Steve Daugherty 15
th

 

Dolores Garret 16
th 

Linda Hampton 23
rd 
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Helping Hands 

Feb 2 9 16 23  

Bulletins 
Dolores  
Garrett 

 
Carol 

Heintzelman 
Dee  
Perry 

 

Sunday 
School 

Linda 
Hampton 

Karen 
Napier 

Karen  
Napier 

Sue 
Swartz 

 

Flowers 
Vase 1 

Linda & 
Bruce 

Hampton 

Karen & Bill 
Napier 

Carol 
Heintzelman 

NONE  

Flowers 
Vase 2 

Linda & 
Bruce 

Hampton 

Lois & John 
Detz 

NONE NONE  

Usher 1 
Marty  
Kahler 

Tim 
Brooks 

Pat 
Heffner 

Gail 
Miller 

 

Usher 2 
Linda  
Hiney 

Sylvia 
Lashley 

Suzanne 
Herr 

Carol 
Heintzelman 

 

Usher 3 
Jan 

Sylte 
Greg 

Lashley 
Denny 
Herr 

Karen 
Napier 

 

Usher 4 
Ray 
Sylte 

Bruce 
Thens 

Jim 
Dierolf 

Dolores 
Garrett 

 

Altar 
Guild 1 

Carol 
Heintzelman 

Carol 
Heintzelman 

Carol 
Heintzelman 

Carol 
Heintzelman 

 

Altar 
Guild 2 

Marty  
Kahler 

Marty  
Kahler 

Marty  
Kahler 

Marty  
Kahler 

 

Lector 
Carol 

Heintzelman 
Frank 

Witmer 
Greg 

Lashley 
Suzanne 

Herr 
 

Lay 
Assistant 

Lauren 
Buchmann 

Jim 
Dierolf 

Ray 
Sylte 

Jim 
Dierolf 
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Finance, Finance, Finance  

Dear St. Paul Family. Thank you so much for the cheer-filled Cheer Bas-

ket. The fruits and treats were delicious. Thank you Sherry Symonds for 

delivering the cheer.  

 

I also greatly appreciate the flowers and visits from Linda Hampton. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Eberle 

 

 

December Update:  
Giving Income   $ 24,089.00 
Other Income      $   3,927.37 
Expenses           $ 23,766.33 
Net Income            $   4,250.04 

We received an email from Charles Scharnberger asking for his thank you 

for the cheer basket go in the newsletter.  

“Thank you for the basket of Christmas goodies.  It is much ap-

preciated.  God bless, and Happy New Year. “ 

 

Charles Scharnberger  

Thank You 

Thank You 
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Our Children 
On December 22, our children did a Christmas presentation of the Christ-

mas story using song and dialog.  
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Pictured L-R Layla Swartz, Elaina Van Aulen, Mackenzie Esbenshade, 

Connor Van Aulen 

 

Thank you to Lucy Esbenshade and Gaynel Daugherty for working with 

the children. Thank you also to the children for bringing your time and tal-

ent into the service. 

On January 12th, Mason 

Kahler was confirmed by 

Pastor Kopp. There was a 

cake in his honor for our 

“coffee & cookie” fellow-

ship. 

 

Congratulations Mason! 

Confirmation 
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Remember Family Members in Your Prayers 

Bruce Thens 
Gail Gilday 
Marilyn Homsher 
Ann Nagle 
Mary Ann Oren 
Marion Trimble 
Peggy Bruce 
Bruce & Kay Cherry 
Patty & Barry Leed 
Eleanor Ottolini 
Charles Scharnberger 
Nancy Eberle 
Peg Siglin 
 
 
 
 
 

Shirley & Howard Shuffelbottom  
Ruth Derby 
Katie Martin 
Wanda & David Rockstroh 
Louise & Bob Diamond 
 

Please contact the 
office if you would 
like to add some-
one to this list. 


